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Comment text:

Eaton Village Residents' Association are content that the existing arrangements for Eaton Ward are
satisfactory. We see no need to change the name of the Ward which reflects the name of the area
in which we live. Eaton is listed in the Domesday Book and therefore goes back many centuries.
Eaton Ward has the largest area within Norwich and includes several distinct communities within the
Ward. We work closely with all our Councillors and know that they have a lot to deal with across
the Ward. We have three City Councillors and can see that any reduction in numbers would have a
serious impact on their ability to work on our behalf within the Council and to also meet the needs
of the residents in dealing with issues and matters of concern. We understand that there are
proposals to extend the Ward Boundaries to include several roads on the edge of the area but
otherwise we believe that the Ward Boundaries are about right.
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